
Reenactment Guild of America 

Election 2019 
RGA members it is time for elections of new officers in some State and offices of RGA.  

The members who have served have done a good job and we appreciate the job they have done 
for the members of RGA. Anyone who has been a member of RGA for two continues years is 
eligible to run for a position on the RGA Board. There are requirements that anyone running 
must commit. They must be will and able to serve all members in all states of RGA. This means 
you must be able to do what is best for all the membership and not just your own States. You 
must commit to attending all or at least most RGA events in your represented area and to 
attend reenactment event to represent and grow RGA. You must know the safety rules and 
commit to always make sure all members follow them. You must read and understand the RGA 
mission statement and Bylaws. 

Most of all you have to be able to have the time and commitment to be active on the RGA 
Board. This involves National Meeting and called meeting through the years. It requires you to 
have internet and email and be active and reading correspondence form other board member 
and the National Director as well as Assoc. Director and respond.   

Any Officer who hold a position and does not do his duty as a officer lets his or her State down 
as well as the RGA Board. We must have a quorum for every meeting. If we can not do that we 
can’t do our jobs.      

We created RGA in 2006 and in the first year we brought onto Board most of the States in the 
Western part of the US. We have last and grown because of our boards willingness to trust each 
other and work for common goals.  We created RGA so the members would have a elected 
voice on the board of RGA. To create a Org. that would account to the members, so they could 
be confident that their funds were safe and being used for the membership. We have the best 
reenactment Insurance you can find. It cost us a lot and is hard to find. We must continue to 
do everything to be safe and make sure other members do the same. There is no place for 
reckless behavior in reenactment. Or future depends on all of us being involved.  

Our safety rules were created so RGA could be the safest reenactors performing. Our future 
depends on being able to always be safe.  

I thank all of you your membership. I thank all of the officers who serve now and if you feel 
they are doing a good job support them and vote. 

Thanks You David Akins National Director RGA 


